Feb 27,2008
Bill

We would like to engage your guide services again this summer. We are all looking
forward to some sun and warm weather, seems like the winter has been particularly long,
though we needed the precip.

Could you accommodate us on either July 8% and 9™, 2008, or July 9" and 1012 We will
be staying in the Ruby Marshes campground again. We really enjoyed our bass fishing
experiences with you last summer and look forward to more.

Thank you

/

John and Mary Ryczkowski
13305 Mahogany Dr.

Reno NV 89511
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